
 

 

 
Hello everyone 
 
Our next Parents' Share meeting at Manor Green School will be on Wednesday, 21st 
March when we will be joined by Shungu Chigocha, Social Care Team Leader from the 
Children and Young People Disability Service (or CYPDS as they are more commonly 
known). 
 
Shungu will be able to explain how children and young people's social care needs are 
assessed and discuss the services and support available for local families. 
 
We do hope that you can join us for coffee and a chat, and to find out more about social 
care in RBWM. Whilst this will not be the time to talk about your family's specific needs, it 
is a good opportunity to ask questions. 
 
If there are some specific topics that you would like CYPDS to cover during this session, 
or questions you would like them to address, please do email us by return or at 
ias@rbwm.gov.uk. We can then make sure that as many questions as possible are 
covered on the day. 
 

Wednesday 21st March 
09.30 - 11.30 

Manor Green School, Elizabeth Hawkes Way, Maidenhead SL6 3EQ 
 
 
We look forward to seeing you. 
 
Best wishes 
 

Jean, Emma and Zini 
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